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CCHS Robotics & Electric Vehicle Racing – October 13, 2016 
 

On Thursday, student representatives of our Robotics and Electric Vehicle teams presented to the North 

Atlanta Rotary Club during their luncheon meeting at the 57th Fighter Group Restaurant. Our students were 

professional, poised, and eloquent as they communicated to the room full of adult business leaders. They 

explained through verbal and visual media the accomplishments of the teams throughout the previous school 

year, explained their goals for this year, and thanked the group for their continued support over the previous 

years.  

 

The Rotary members, as were Mrs. Gant & I, quite 

impressed with the presentation from our students, 

tomorrow’s business leaders. The group was engaged, 

very attentive, and asked many questions at the 

conclusion. This seemed to increase the students’ 

already high level of enthusiasm and energy, and they 

were gushing with pride. 

We can all be very proud 

as the entire faculty &  

       administration has made  

    continual contributions to      

           the development of this  

       group of young adults. 

 

There is no doubt that 

we will see great things 

from these students as 

they head off to college 

and into their chosen 

career paths. Thanks again to the North 

Atlanta Rotary Club for their shared 

interest in our mission. 
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